
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY 31ST JANUARY – WEDNESDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 2021 
 
 
Hi everyone,  
 
We hope you are all doing OK in these challenging times. 
 
Lots of you have been asking us when our next clothes recycling collection will be as many 
of us have used lockdown as an excuse to have a good clear out. As we are unable to 
arrange a collection from school at the moment we have organised for the recycling 
company to do a collection from one of our homes. Therefore, we will be accepting 
donations from Sunday 31st January to Wednesday 3rd February at 8 Coppice Road, 
Poynton, SK12 1SL. 
 
All donations should be bagged up (if you have a Recycle4School bag please use this but if 
not it’s fine to use a plastic carrier bag or a bin bag) and left in the wood store under the 
porch area at the front door of the above address during the dates stated. Please don’t 
leave bags after these dates as we are unable to store them. 
 
Please do not drop clothes recycling off at school. 
 
Remember that all clothes should be clean and in good condition – see the next page for a 
reminder of what we can and can’t accept. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards       
The Vernon PTA Committee       
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